To Commissioner 13rett™ [/achswa +A
My name is Vonnie Kidd, my husband Roy and I live at 3326 Wilson Ck.

This letter is in regards to the proposed aerated wastewater storage
pond, that 3 BR Custom cuts Scott Toland wants to put on his land that
is directly behind our home. I'm going to say this straight up. You cannot
in good conscience approve this. It will definitely smell, attract wild life,
flies and mosquitos. I'm wondering if any of you have been out to see
where this is located, but it would behoove you to do so. It is right
between houses on either side. The value of our property will diminish
substantially. To most of us this is our only investment.

I ask you to please take these concerns as well as all my neighbors and
people surrounding the area who will be greatly affected. | have also
included a diagram of our property so you can see just how close it will
be to my fence line and home.

Thank You, Roy and Vonnie Kidd
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